
Week 1B - Term 4 

October 
Thursday 17th 

 HSC Begins 

Week 2A - Term 4 

Tuesday 22nd  Year 7 Needles 

Thursday 24th - 
Sunday 27th 

 Upper Hunter Beef Bonanza 

Thursday 24th 
 Year 7 - Jump into Uni/Dubbo 
 Early Birds 9.30am to 11.00am 

Good Luck 

Year 12 - 2019 

      With your HSC 

  Congratulations 

To the newly elected  

Secondary Captains For 2020 
 

Georgia, Jami and 

Rachael 



$6 Canteen Specials 
 
 

Thursday 17th October 
 

Chicken Pasta 
 

     Tuesday 22nd October 
   Rissoles and Vegies 

 
 

As stated in the Principal’s Report last term Coolah 
Central School will be trialling a new way of 
communicating with parents starting this week. We will 
be using the Skoolbag App which will enable 
communication to be targeted to specific classes or year 
groups. This will include notices re: any extra-curricular 
activities, including swimming. Homework and general 
notices will also be posted on the app. We hope that this 
will provide more timely and relevant information for all 
parents and caregivers. We know many pre-school 
parents are already familiar with this. If anyone requires 
support with the app, our office staff are more than 
happy to assist. We  also encourage parents to make 
suggestions as to what other information could be 
included on the app. The plan is for day-to-day 
communication to be through this app. Celebratory 
Newsletters outlining the successes of our students will 
be published in weeks 3, 6 and 9 each term. 

PH: 02 6377 1101   Fax: 02 6377 1004  Email: coolah-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au 


